
We have not done a Daylight / Sunlight Assessment as I do not believe this is necessary for 
the installation of roof mounted solar panels. The panels will be entirely within the existing 
roof area and only 3 cm raised above its surface. In addition, the installation of such solar 
panels would ordinarily be permitted without such an assessment under The Town and 
Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015. The installation 
will be done by an MCS certified installer and comply with existing building regulations. 


